
  

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

September 6, 2022 

Club Officers 
President 

Bob Bennett 
President-Elect 

Henry House 
Vice President 

TBD 
Secretary 

Bob Bennett 
Treasurer 

Micki Levine 
Past Presidents 

Tim Brinn 
Sandy Stevenson 
Club Directors 

Club Service 
Joe Easterwood 

Community Service 
Glenn White 

International Service 
Frank Jaklic 

Youth & Vocational 
Services 

Viktor Modic 
Public Relations 

Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
” Education is the key 
that unlocks the 
golden door to 
freedom.” 
--George Washington 
Carver 

Guests 
None 

Birthdays 
Micki Levine 
Bron Prokuski 

Member Anniversaries 
None 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule 
09/13 Kimberly Westbrook 
09/20 Glenn White 
09/27 Assembly 

10/04 Mike Throckmorton 
10/11 Karen Throckmorton 
10/18 Jack Boone (SOM) 
10/25 Henry House 

11/01 Tim Brinn 
11/08 Winfield Boyer 
11/15 Carlton Davenport 
 (SOM) 
11/22 Lee Duncan 
11/29 Assembly 

Attendance 
Members Present            18 
Attendance %                   58 

 
 
 

 

Bob Bennett opened the meeting at 7:00 am.  
Members recited the Pledge of Allegiance, sang God 
Bless America, then Fr. Robert gave the Invocation.   

     Announcements 
*  Please continue supporting Hunger Heroes.  
Focus on healthy foods (items with less sugar & 
salt). 
*  The District Conference will be Sep 23-25 at the 
Ballast Hotel in Wilmington, NC. 
*  Rotary District 7720 is doing a project to collect 
Ukraine supplies.  The list includes storable food (not 
canned), new blankets, feminine supplies, OTC 
wound care and pet supplies.  These will go to 
Wilmington for the District Conference. 
* Joe gave an update on plans for the upcoming 
planning retreat on 10/25 at the PC Rec. Center. 

Program 
Tanya gave a two-fold presentation on how the 
school system did last year, and direction for the 
current school year.  Their motto continues to be 
Every Child, Every Chance, Every Day.  The one 
addition to this mantra is the focus on the positive 
impact that one person can make in the life of a 
child.  Keeping that in mind, it applies to teachers, 
coaches, janitors, administrators, and any other 
adult who encounters children in the school.  In a 
recent meeting with staff, emphasis was placed on 
identifying at-risk children who need additional help 
to overcome their obstacles and be successful in 
school and in life.  She ended her presentation by 
covering safety measures that have been taken to 
protect the children and staff. 

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks:  Frank, Tim, Sandy, Mike Cantin, 
Winfield, & Kimberly 
*  50/50 Raffle:  Joe won & donated it to Polio Plus. 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 8:05 am.   

Respectfully submitted by Bob Bennett. 


